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Principal Message: 
 

Interschool Athletics Carnival 
This week Beverley DHS hosts the Central Great Southern Interschool Athletics Carnival over two days, 
with the Secondary carnival on Thursday followed by the Primary carnival on Friday.  Our team has been 
training strongly and I am sure all of our students who are participating will give their absolute personal 
best.  Go Team Beverley and I wish all of our competitors the best of success across the two carnival days.   
 

“Everyone has the fire, but the champions know when to ignite the SPARK.”  Amit Ray 

National School Opinion Survey 
It has come to my attention that the National Schools Opinion Survey emailed to parents over a week ago 
may have been addressed to students in error.  The salutation line has been addressed to the student 
(your child) when in fact it should have been addressed to you, the parent / carer.  The survey link and 
code contained within the email will definitely take you to the Parent Survey which we ask you to complete 
prior to Monday 21st September 2020.   Students from Year 5 - 10 are completing the Student Survey at 
school and have not been emailed.  Apologies for any confusion this may have caused.  Parents please 
complete the survey by accessing the link emailed to you.  If you have asked your child to complete this 
survey, instead of you the parent, please contact the school to let us know and we can reset the survey 
for you to complete. 
 
 National Child Protection Week 
The Department of Education is committed to being a child safe organisation through the prevention, 
identification and reporting of child abuse and neglect. This includes the provision of support to children 
who have been abused, or are affected by abuse or neglect. The aim of National Child Protection Week is 
to bring abuse and neglect out of the shadows and to put child wellbeing on the national agenda. The 2020 
theme of National Child Protection week is ‘putting children first’.  Parents can support the National Child 
Protection Week campaign by: 

 Downloading the available Protecive Behaviours Parent Resource from the Parenting resources tab 
at https://www.education.wa.edu.au/learning-at-home/support-services-and-resources. 

For further information, parents can visit: 

 the National Association for Prevention of Child Abuse and Neglect (NAPCAN) webpage on 
National Child Protection Week https://www.napcan.org.au/national-child-protection-week/. 

Hats - SunSmart 
A general reminder to parents that the effects of regular exposure to the sun can cause significant skin 
damage if children are not taking the necessary steps to protect themselves by wearing appropriate 
clothing, including hats, and applying sunscreen when playing outside.  As a school, we regularly supply 
and make available sunscreen to students to apply before going outside, and all students are expected to 
wear a hat (preferably broad-brimmed) when outside.  There have been instances recently where some 
students have not had a hat at school and have had remain in undercover areas.  Please make sure that 
your child/ren are bringing their hat to school with them each day.   
 
20 John Street, Beverley WA 6304     T: 9646 1165     E: beverley.dhs@education.wa.edu.au    W: www.beverleydhs.wa.edu.au 

https://www.education.wa.edu.au/learning-at-home/support-services-and-resources
https://www.education.wa.edu.au/learning-at-home/support-services-and-resources
https://www.napcan.org.au/national-child-protection-week/
https://www.napcan.org.au/national-child-protection-week/
http://www.beverleydhs.wa.edu.au/


Some Sun Smart facts: 

 School hours fall within peak UV periods of the day.  

 Exposure to UV in adolescence contributes to skin cancer risk in later life.  

 Melanoma is the most common cancer in Australian adolescents aged 15–29 years. 
 
For more facts visit https://www.sunsmart.com.au/downloads/communities/secondary-
school/resources/sunsmart-infographic-poster.pdf 
 

Adrian Lister 
Principal 
 

  

24th September 

Week 10 Book Week Dress-up Day  
Thursday 24th September, 2020 

Come dressed as your favourite book character and celebrate the love of 
reading. 

Uniform Shop News: 
 

As previously advised, the Uniform Shop is transitioning to an online ordering system, whereby uniforms are 

ordered online, and sent directly to you. Please be aware that there is at least a 3 week turn-around time for 

uniforms. The P&C will continue to offer a Winter and a Summer Bulk Order each year for those who wish. Hats 

and Faction Shirts are still to be be purchased directly from the school and are not available through the portal.  

 

The online Uniform Shop portal is now open, and instructions for using the new systems are as follows: 
 

• Visit website www.hypersports.net.au 

• Click on start shopping 

• Click on the "Hypersports" customer portal            

• Scroll down and click on "Schools" 

• Choose "BDHS" 

• Once you have selected your items and finished shopping, hit the cart icon and then create your account- this is 

where you enter your payment details. 

•  Once parents have created their own accounts they can shop as often as they like providing they remember 

their  username and password. 
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P&C Update: 
 

Quiz Night 
We looking forward to seeing everyone at our major fundraising event for 2020, the Music Quiz Night this 
Saturday, 12th September. We have it on good authority that our international hosts are coming to the end of 
their 2 weeks compulsory quarantine, ready to join us on the night! 
 

Doors open at 5-30 for a 6-30pm start. We have been able to release a limited number of extra tickets, so if you 
haven’t got a ticket and would like to come, you will need to get in quick!! 
 

There will be an auction held on the night... details of items available are listed below:  
 

1. Grazing Platter from Gather York 
2. 4 x Tyres - Mickey Thompson. BAJA ATZP3 LT 265/75R16 - 16 inch rims from Beverley Tyre 
Service 
3. Mini Golf Family Pass and 400 balls at the Driving Range at Wembley Golf Club 
4. 1 night stay at Avonvale Farm Cottages with Chocolate and Wine Hamper and 2 x Tickets to any 
event at the Platform Theatre 
5. Table and Taste Dinner Party Membership 
6. Hollie Smith Photography Mini Session, Cut and Colour at U Beauty and 2 x 30 minute Massages 
with Christine Hagan 
7. 18 holes of golf at a Perth Golf Course 
 
There are also multiple raffles, and lots of fun prizes. Remember your coins, but EFT facilities will 
be available on the night. 
 

We have been very fortunate to have received generous sponsorship for this event for auction items, raffle items 
and prizes from a number of local people and businesses- a full list of those sponsors will be in the next newsletter 
notes and Blarney, to ensure that no one is missed! 
 

Student Disco 
The annual P&C Student Disco will be held next Friday, 18th September from 3-30 to 6-30pm. A DJ has been 
booked, and food and drinks are included in the ticket price. Permission notes have been sent home this week. All 
Students are welcome from PP to Year 10 are welcome to attend.  
Play Group and Kindy families have also been invited (free of charge) to attend with a parent/guardian. 
A big "Thank you" to The Shire of Beverley for their generous support of this event for our students through the 
Community Grants Program. 

School Uniform Bargains – Beverley Op-Shop 

Op-Shop will be opening with extended hours for a 1-month trial.  We will be open between 
11am – 3.30pm. 
 

The Op-shop will also be opening on the first Saturday of the month in alliance with the 
markets from 8.30am to 12 noon. 
 

Donations that are clean and in good condition can be left on the verandah of the old fire 
station at back of Men’s Shed.  Otherwise, donations can be left in the containers out the 
front of the Op-Shop during Friday trading hours.   

 

Great school uniform bargains are to be had! 



FACTION ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 

Year Boy Champion Girl Champion 
1 Alec and Ashton 

Runner up: George 
Heidi 
Runner up: Claire  

2 Billy 
Runner up: Hamish and Jaxon                                                                                 

Annabelle 
Runner up: Ashlyn 

3 Jason 
Runner Up: Angus and Oliver 

Abigail 
Runner up: Ruth 

4 Burke and Riley 
Runner up: Jacob 

Takara 
Runner up: Ellienore 

5 Wyatt 
Runner up:Nixan 

Indianna 
Runner up: Grace 

6 Aden 
Runner up: Kody  

Courtney 
Runner up: Tempestt 

7/8 Nathan 
Runner up: Oscar 

Carly 
Runner up: Fillipa 

9/10 Dale 
Runner up: Mac 

Olivia 
Runner up: Dail 

800M Patrick 
Runner up: Aden 

Courtney 
Runner up: Tempestt 

1500M Thomas  
Runner up: Dale 

 

    Overall Faction Points: 
                Eyre 501 Pts 
                Dale 468 Pts 
              Forrest 375 Pts 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 1/2 Assembly 

Our Year 1/2 class have worked hard this term with Mrs Gollan and Mrs Brennan to prepare for the Week 6 Assembly. They 

presented some fabulous percussion items using a range of conventional and non-conventional musical instruments. The 

Year 1/2’s percussion skill development was certainly on show for all to enjoy and this is due to the wonderful work of Mrs 

Romola Brennan in teaching music at Beverley DHS this year.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Term 3 - Term Planner 2020 

 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday SAT SUN 

8 

7th  
Pupil Free Day 
 
 

8th 

 

P&C Meeting @ 
7pm 

 9th  
Newsletter 
Dino Dig PP-Yr 1 
 

10th  
Secondary 
Interschool Athletics 
Carnival @ Beverley 

11th  
Primary 
Interschool 
Athletics Carnival 
@ Beverley 

12th Sept 
P&C Quiz 
Night 

9 

14th  
 
 
 
  

15th 16th  17th  
 
Yr 6 Assembly 9am 

18th  
P&C Disco 3.30 – 
6.30pm @ 
Amenities 
Building. 

19 20 

10 

21st  
 

22nd 
 

 23rd  
Newsletter 

24th    
 

Book Week Dress-Up 
Day 

25th  
 
 

PP-Yr 10 
Students 
return 
Tuesday 
13th October 

 

Dental Van Visit – Term 4 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  



2020 P&C Student Disco Permission Slip 
 

 

I give my child/ren (listed below) permission to attend the 2020 Student Disco on Friday, 18th 

September at the Amenities Building. 

Students will be dismissed from school at 3pm into the care of their parent/s.  

I understand that the disco starts at 3-30pm, parents are responsible for making 

arrangements and supervision for their children between the end of school, and the start of 

the disco (This is a good time for children to get changed into their favourite DISCO clothes!) 

I understand that children must be collected by a parent or appointed guardian at the end 

of the disco by 6-30pm. 

I understand that if my child is in Playgroup or Kindy, entry to the disco is free, however I am 

required to attend the event with my child. 

 

Child’s Name Year Medical Plan 
 or X Disco Entry ($5) TOTAL 

(Cash/EFT) 

     
     
     
     
     

 

My child/ren (as indicated on the above table) has/have a medical action plan and I 

give permission for the school to share this information with the P&C disco      

 coordinators. 

 

Parent Name:                                                       Contact Number:                                                             
. 

Please enclose money with permission slip and return to school by TUESDAY, 15th Sept 
 

Any EFT payments are to: 
Beverley P&C BSB: 016540   
Account No: 340869423  
(Ref: surname disco) 

 



Junior Tennis Coaching 2020 

When:                                              

 Tuesday October 13th  

 Tuesday October 20th  

 Tuesday October 27t h                          

 Tuesday November 3rd  

 Tuesday November 10th 

 Tuesday November 17th  
 

 

Groups/times TBD once numbers are known 

Coach: Keith O’Brien  

Who: Pre-Primary Children Upwards. 

Please register your interest for children attending Kindy. If 

numbers and time allows they may be able to participate.  

Coaching numbers will be limited. Register early to 

guarantee your place. 

Cost: Estimated cost is $55-$65 depending on final numbers. 

 

To register your child/ren please contact 

Narelle Bailey on 0428 537 793 or narelle_gault@hotmail.com by 

Friday 25th September.  
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Try out and registration day 

Tuesday 29th Sep 2pm-4pm, 

At Northam Recreation Center oval 

Come and try out little athletics 

 There will be things to see and try,  

 Meet current athletes already in the club, 

 Meet the coach, president and committee members of the club, 

 Free sausages sizzle and drink, 

 Try on uniforms. 

Find out about free registration for current concession card holders 

though Kids Sports 

 

For more information please contact us on our Facebook page- Northam and 

districts little athletics 

                

 

  



 


